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Comments: I truly support the control of the invasive species that are growing in the Shawnee Forest. If these are

left to grow and not have controlled burns then there will be no trails left to hike or ride our horses. Spending the

past 19  in The Shawnee I have personally seen the damage caused by the Russian Olives and honeysuckle.

They take over everything including killing off some of the big old oak trees. When we travel to other mountains

and forests you must buy weed free hay to help the prevent of invasive plants. Also living here and not having

controlled burns brings a much higher risk for forest fires becoming out of control..

Thank you for taking the time to read my comment 


